
From: Janna Malseed  

Sent: March 31, 2023 1:20 PM 

To: Wolker, Ingrid <Ingrid.Wolker@hamilton.ca> 

Cc: Anisef, Jen <Jen.Anisef@hamilton.ca> 

Subject: Resignation from the AAC 

 

Dear Ingrid, 

 

The email is to advise that I will be resigning from the current Arts Advisory 

Commission.  I have a tremendous amount of respect for the City of Hamilton and the 

staff who worked with the AAC to promote the arts.  Thank you for all your support. 

 

Cheers 

Janna Malseed 


